
 

                                                                           
 

                                     
 
 
8th November 2022 
 
Dear Parent's/Carer's, 
 
 
EYFS Nativity: 6th December 2022– St John’s The Evangelist Church 
 
 
This year our Nativity will take place at St John’s The Evangelist Church on Tuesday 6th 
December 2022. There will be two performances at 10am and 2pm, each child will be allocated 
two tickets.  You will be able to order a ticket through Arbor which will go live today; tickets will 
be given to class teachers to send out.  
 
Tickets will be £1.00 each and to help our local community we would appreciate a donation of 
tinned / packet food to support Barnsley Trussell Foodbank. A box will be provided in the 
school’s main entrance, in class and at the church on the day.  
 
Further information will be sent with regards to costumes and arrangements on the day.  
 
We will look forward to welcoming you at the Church on that day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gail Padfield 
Headteacher 
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